
For more information on the Tollway’s Move Illinois Program, visit:
www.illinoistollway.com/move-illinois

Drivers may not be thinking about soil as they 
travel on the Tri-State Tollway (I-94/I-294/I-80). But, 

if it hadn’t been properly tested by a firm specializing 
in geotechnical work, the 
roadway might not have 
been able to support 
the pavement that gives 
customers a smooth, 
comfortable ride. 

Between 2002 and 2008, Wang Engineering Inc. 
performed soil testing for the roadway and structures 
that host more than 600,000 vehicles per day. A vital 
component of the project, to say the least.

Now, as part of the Tollway’s Move Illinois Program, 
Wang Engineering has been awarded contracts to 

provide geotechnical engineering services for the Elgin 
O’Hare Western Access Project and for the Jane Addams 
Memorial Tollway (I-90) Rebuilding and Widening Project. 

While Wang Engineering 
owners Paul Wang and 
Corina Farez are hoping for 
even more opportunities 
through Move Illinois, their 
current work has spurred 
the hiring of two new 

employees for its drilling operation, the addition of two 
field engineering geologists and the purchase of a new, 
state-of-the-art drill rig. 

Wang Engineering Inc.
Paul Wang and Corina Farez, Owners

“The Move Illinois Program has enabled us to 

keep our existing staff employed, expand our 

business and create new jobs.”

Corina Farez, Paul Wang (left) and the staff of Wang Engineering Inc.
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